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Return address:  Postbus 79092, 1070 NC Amsterdam Contact: 
 
 
To the residents in the vicinity of Prinses Irenestraat 

Marlies Hulshof 

Reference: 
20250201 sp/WG 

Date: 
05/02/2025  

Subject: Replanting of Strawinskypad embankment  
 
Dear resident, business owner or other interested party, 
 
Up to 7 March, we will be working on the embankment near Strawinskypad, between Beethovenstraat and 
Amaliaplein. As the Strawinskyhuis building is now in use and Strawinskypad has been re-paved, our next job is 
to complete the layout of the embankment by planting new trees and plants. The trees will be placed in a 
loosely scattered pattern, aiming for a natural feel. The plants will be specially chosen to ensure that there will 
be flowers throughout the year. They will also be selected for their ability to thrive in dry and shady conditions. 
The layout of this part of the embankment will merge neatly into the planting of the embankment between 
Parnassusweg and Amaliaplein. 
 
Planning 
We have already begun clearing the embankment and removing dead shrubs and loose branches. On 17 and 18 
February, a few trees, which are currently situated near the GVB-shelter on Strawinskylaan, will be relocated to 
the embankment near Strawinskypad. We are doing this because the GVB-shelter will be renovated at the end 
of the year, and the trees would have had to be removed anyway to make place for the new building. A permit 
for the relocation of these trees has already been issued. Between 19 February and 7 March 2025, the new 
trees and plants will be planted on the embankment. 
 
Accessibility 
Cyclists and pedestrians will be guided past the activities by traffic controllers. It will only be necessary to close 
Strawinskypad completely during the relocation of the trees from Strawinskylaan – on 17 and 18 February – 
due to the deployment of heavy machinery. At that time, cyclists and pedestrians will be rerouted via Prinses 
Irenestraat.   
 
More information 
We trust this letter has given you all the information you need. More information about the projects in your 
area can be found on www.zuidas.nl. Do you have any questions relating to this letter? Then you can reach us 
via www.zuidas.nl/contact or by telephone: 0800-5065. Our Information Centre in the WTC building (59 
Strawinskylaan) is also open every Monday to Thursday between 10:00 am and 4:00 pm. Via our website, you 
can register for the Zuidas newsletter and sign up for the monthly guided tours. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Willemijn Gribnau 
Project Manager Zuidas 
 

http://www.zuidas.nl/
https://d.docs.live.net/584ac5a6f901e2f2/Documenten/BELS%2020-Apr-20/www.zuidas.nl/contact

